
Dear Parents, Students, and Neighbors, 
 
Did you know that many students in Granite School District go hungry each day? 
(One in seven at Crestview Elementary School.) 
 
Again, this year, Crestview Elementary School, in conjunction with the Granite 
Education Foundation, is doing a school Angel Tree. We have several families 
right here at Crestview School that need some help. The Angel Tree will be a 
festive holiday tree in the front lobby of our school. On the tree will hang 
ornaments with an item listed that could be purchased for a donation. Students, 
families and neighbors may take an ornament and donate to benefit our own 
students and their families.  
 
We hope that you will discuss this with your children and family and see if this is 
something they would like to participate in. You could also include extended 
family and neighbors who might be looking for a way to help others this season.  
Anything you do will help make our Angel Tree successful and will be greatly 
appreciated. It is the season of giving and what a great way to support our 
school.  
 
Please feel free to stop by and pick up an ornament. When you have that item, 
bring it into the office. Lets make this season a memorable one for your students 
along with those in need.  The Angel tree will be up from November 1st to 
November 30th, 2017.  
 
 
Crestview Contact: 
Crestview Elementary 
2100 East Lincoln Lane 
Holladay, Utah 84124 
385-646-4804 
 
Granite Education Foundation 
2500 S. State Street, D-108 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84115 
385-646-GIVE (4483) 
 
 
Please turn in all donations by 
Wednesday, December 6, 2017 at 
3:30 pm 

tel:%28801%29%20232-4276

